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September 14, 1970
E

Director
Region V
Division of Compliance '-

USAEC ,

j
P.111 Bancrof t k'ay,
Berkeley 4, California |'

: ;

' '

Dear Sir:

I respectfully submit the following question for
your consideraticn.

Does an employee working in a nuclear.

power plant have the right to contact
the AEC compliance division about
radiation protection safety problems?

I would Greatly appreciate your answer as soon as
possible.
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.

Thank you,

_

Very, truly yogr!Q

fffCLf - 0 611 1.'

Robart J . Hoven Jr
2504 "O" Street
Eureka, California
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